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Pre K
Classroom News

The Week of January 3rd

Emailprekiclass@laramieopenschopl.or
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Jan. 3" —Welcome Back! Please bring back slippers,
water bottles and extra
Jan. 17" No School MLK Day clothes for cubbies.
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| hopeeveryonehada wonderful break! Thank you for bringifg Snow Clothes!

children in weather appropriate attire or keeping winter cld
school. We love to go outside! Thi&epathisnow closed until
spring, please leave helmets at home. | moved a few cubbi
around, please double check names on cubbies.
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What We're Learning This Week

We are starting a new unit on Fairy Tales this week.
During this unit we will also incorporate a few lessons
on the 5 Senses. We will also introduce syllables and

teen number recognition and correspondence this
month as well. We will be going to the library laterin

the month for in person story time. See you soon!
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